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Gautho, Julia

From: sharon lee <sharonjlee1218@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 8:40 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Boat & Bait Capitola Wharf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

We are very concerned about the lack of opportuniƟes for fishing with the demolishing of the Boat and Bait on the pier. 
Many locals as well as visitors have benefiƩed greatly from renƟng boats and fishing from our beloved wharf.  Please 
allow the Boat and Bait to be able to serve the community in a temporary building.  There has already been such a loss 
of income and opportuniƟes due to the unfortunate storms during 2023 & 2024. 
 
Sincerely,  Patrick & Sharon Rooney 


